
Panto 
The panto ‘Puss In Boots’ has been organised for 

Thursday 9th December at 9.30am. Wilshere Dacre 

have kindly allowed us the use of their hall and we 

will be joined by the year 6 children. 

Details will follow shortly regarding  children that 

attend in the  afternoon. 

If your child is in receipt of EARLY YEARS pupil 

premium funds OR 2 Year old funding there is no 

charge for Panto. Payment can be 

made on 

the school 

Gateway 

app. 
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fundraiser 

Your child will be bringing home a Christmas fund-

raiser form.  Please could the order form be back 

by Mon 22nd Nov.  Payment can be made on the 

school Gateway app. Please do not send in any 

cash. You will find all the details on the form.. 

 

          Important Notice! 

Covid  

We have had an increase in the num-

ber of covid cases at York Road.  

This is 2 staff members and families 

reporting cases. 

If you have an older child self isolating 

and they are with you when you pick 

up or drop off please could they wait 

outside the gate, where the staff mem-

ber is. 

Please could you continue to wear 

masks on the school premises.  

Thank you 

  

Peekaboo 
 
Peekaboo photography will be taking 
individual photographs this week 
Thursday and Friday of your child/
children. Peekaboo take natural poses 
of the children, it is your choice if you 
would like to dress your child up.  

if your child is in pre-school and does 

not attend on those days, please call 

the school office to arrange what time 

to come in for the photo. 
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Contacting us.. 

The school office is open from 8.30am until 4pm, if 
the phone is unanswered please leave a message on 
the answering machine. Please report all absence's 
due to illness by phoning the school on 01462 
459127 
 
Yorkies has a mobile number that should be used 
after 4pm if you have an emergency, or you are going 
to be late,  or the arrangements for picking up your 
child have changed. The phone is switched on 
from  4pm Monday to Thursday and from 1pm on a 
Friday as the school office handle all the calls up until 
then. 

 
The number is 07578611028.  
 

Message from Headteacher 

We have been suffering with staff shortages 

this week- down to various illnesses, please 

bear with us if things are taking a little longer 

than usual!  
 

  11th/12th 
Dec 

Christmas Tree 
Festival 

20th Dec Finish 12.00pm 

  

Diary Dates 

FOYR 

We are delighted to finally 

have a ‘Friends of York Road’ 

committee. 

Watch this space! there will 

be plenty of exciting  news 

and fundraising events com-

ing your way. 

Please could you reply to this  

email, if you are interested in 

joining the team, your mes-

sage will be forwarded to the 

FOYR team. 


